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“There could be no definition of a successful life 

that does not include service to others.”

— George H.W. Bush

One of the things that we like best about our job is having a
front row seat to watch all of you work to make the world a
better place. In addition to seeing how much time you
contribute to various causes, it is a pleasure to observe the
generous resources you contribute to organizations which
make the lives of less fortunate people better, increase
educational accessibility, provide cultural opportunities, and
other worthy ventures.

Our tax code incentivizes these financial outlays in a variety of ways. Here are 
some of the means by which you can support the nonprofits about which you 
feel strongly:

Cash
In many ways, cash is the easiest way to aid organizations. You can make the 
gift up to the end of the calendar year and, if you itemize your deductions, can 
use your gift to help reduce your taxable income (certain limits apply).

Stocks
You can boost tax savings if you donate shares of stocks on which you have 
long term gains, rather than cash, because it cuts out the step of paying a 
capital gains tax. For example, if you donate stock on which you have doubled 
your $5,000 investment to $10,000, you can deduct the full value of $10,000 
(assuming that you have held the stock more than twelve months and that 
you itemize your deductions; some limits apply). This strategy of selling the 
stock versus giving cash, can help eliminate the realization of the gain. 
Because it can take several business days to transfer shares from your account 
to the nonprofit, we ask that you let us know if you want to do this by 
December 15th.

IRA Distributions
The IRS allows those who are required to pull money from retirement accounts 
to send up to $100,000 from their IRAs or similar accounts to charities. These 
transfers help reduce the amount of reported taxable income from retirement 
withdrawals, which can represent quite a saving come April. Again, please let 
us know if you want to make these donations by early December, so we can 
insure that they arrive in a timely manner.
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Donor Advised Funds
A Donor Advised Fund allows you to contribute to a special account and receive 
an immediate tax deduction for your gift (assuming that you itemize; some 
limits apply). You can then invest the money in a way that you control and 
parcel out the money to nonprofits over a long period of time. You can fund a 
Donor Advised Fund with cash or with appreciated stock. They can be a useful 
way to take a deduction in a year in which you have high income, while 
allowing you to make donations at a later date.

Charitable Foundations
These structures also enable you to create a pool of money for future 
donations with one or more lump sums. These entities have a fair degree of 
complexity and, as a result, can be costly to create and maintain. However, for 
a family which wants to create a significant philanthropic legacy, it can be an 
attractive alternative.

This is hardly an exhaustive list of the ways in which you can support your 
favorite nonprofits, nor is it a complete list of the pros and cons of the various 
ways that you can make charitable gifts. Please feel free to call us for a more 
thorough discussion of your philanthropic plans and how we might help. We 
are happy to coordinate with your tax advisor and you to devise a strategy. If 
you are contributing by donating appreciated stocks, we can identify your 
holdings with the largest gains. If you are contemplating the creation of a 
Donor Advised Fund, we can help you find a provider. Regardless, thank you in 
advance for helping our community and for making our work that much more 
rewarding.
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The information contained in this newsletter is not a solicitation to purchase or sell investments. Any information presented 
is general in nature and not intended to provide individually tailored investment advice. The strategies and/or investments 
referenced may not be suitable for all investors as the appropriateness of a particular investment or strategy will depend on 
an investor's individual circumstances and objectives. Investing involves risks and there is always the potential of losing 
money when you invest. The views expressed herein are those of the author and may not necessarily reflect the views of 
UBS Financial Services Inc.

Important additional information applicable to retirement plan assets (including assets eligible for potential 
rollover, distribution or conversion)

This information is provided for educational and discussion purposes only and are not intended to be fiduciary or best 
interest investment advice or a recommendation that you take a particular course of action (including to roll out, distribute 
or transfer retirement plan assets to UBS). UBS does not intend (or agree) to act in a fiduciary capacity under ERISA or the 
Code when providing this educational information. Moreover, a UBS recommendation as to the advisability of rolling assets 
out of a retirement plan is only valid when made in a written UBS Rollover Recommendation Letter to you provided by your 
UBS Financial Advisor. 

With respect to plan assets eligible to be rolled over or distributed, you should review the IRA Rollover Guide UBS provides 
at ubs.com/irainformation which outlines the many factors you should consider (including the management of fees and 
costs of your retirement plan investments) before making a decision to roll out of a retirement plan. Your UBS Financial 
Advisor will provide a copy upon request.

Neither UBS Financial Services Inc. nor its employees (including its Financial Advisors) provide tax or legal advice. You 
should consult with your legal counsel and/or your accountant or tax professional regarding the legal or tax implications of 
a particular suggestion, strategy or investment, including any estate planning strategies, before you invest or implement.

As a firm providing wealth management services to clients, UBS Financial Services Inc. offers investment advisory services

in its capacity as an SEC-registered investment adviser and brokerage services in its capacity as an SEC-registered 
broker-dealer. Investment advisory services and brokerage services are separate and distinct, differ in material ways and 
are governed by different laws and separate arrangements. It is important that you understand the ways in which we 
conduct business, and that you carefully read the agreements and disclosures that we provide to you about the products 
or services we offer. For more information, please review client relationship summary provided at
ubs.com/relationshipsummary, or ask your UBS Financial Advisor for a copy.

©UBS 2024. The key symbol and UBS are among the registered and unregistered trademarks of UBS. All rights reserved. 
UBS Financial Services Inc. is a subsidiary of UBS Group AG. Member FINRA/SIPC. 
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